
            
 

             Minutes from 9/22 Meeting 
1) Student Panelists 

● Evelyn Burko and Ryan Velanzuela will be joining us for our October 
Quarterly Meeting.  

 
2) Quarterly Meeting 

● It will take place on October 27 from 3-4pm, so please be thinking of 
what the format should be, whether it should be splitting everyone 
into breakout rooms with specific questions or depending on the 
amount of people, allow it to be an open forum in the main room. Will 
invite classified staff.  

3) Yarely updated the Canyons Care logo to include the group’s tagline as well 
as the college’s name. Will show at the next meeting.  

4) Joanna will be meeting with Jasmine next week to discuss the future of 
Canyons Cares as well as future funding to sustain further projects the group 
decides to undertake.  

 
     3)  Projects 

● Financial Literacy Event in partnership with Classified Senate 
○ Name: Money Talks was decided as the title of the event.    
○ When: Wednesday, October 12 from 11am-1pm 
○ The group decided Canyons Hall in Room 201 would be the 

best location. ICUE unfortunately said no due to the fact that 
the students would be in Finals during that time.  Joanna will 
submit the Facility Request and possibly make sure to change 
the layout of the room. There is a projector to stream the event 
for those that can’t make it in-person. Hilary brought up how 



Collin, who has mentioned that he has experienced 
homelessness that he can speak about his financial journey.  

○ Purpose: With inflation at an all time high, it is more important 
than ever for our campus community to be educated on money 
management topics including budgeting, savings accounts, 
investments, and other information on debt/loans/etc.. 

○ Key audience-both students and classified staff. The group felt 
one session would work best. 50 participants maximum.   

○ Logix confirmed the speakers, Melissa Curtis and Jake 
Raymond.  

○ Food: Joanna will be ordering lunch boxes from Subway since 
the ASG grant funding allows for the purchase of food.  

○ With the help of Lisette, Andrea confirmed release time for 
Classified staff members.  

● Scantrons and Polos-The order was completed by the Bookstore, so 
now the Office of Campus Life Office at CCC will have scantrons for 
students to use if they are in an emergency where they have an exam 
and don’t have a card/cash to pay for one. The Valencia Campus Life 
Office and the ASG Computer Lab will have scantrons available for 
students in need as well.  

● T-Shirts-Unfortunately, due to the District’s policy, CC will no longer 
be able to purchase any additional t-shirts. It is considered a personal 
use of funds. In regards to the polos, those are allowed to be 
purchased under the condition that employees will return them if they 
no longer work at the college.  
  

     4)   Upcoming Events: 
  

i) ASG will be hosting a Fall Fest-Tuesday, October 25 from 
1pm-4pm-Honor Grove at Valencia Campus.  

ii) Some ideas were to have pumpkin seeds distributed at the table, 
pumpkin carving or have a pumpkin for students to drop in a 
piece of paper with any barriers they have experienced while 
attending COC written down. The group thinks it was a good 



idea to have the digital wheel again since students really enjoy 
it.  

 
   10) Next Meeting-Thursday, October 20 from 3-4pm  


